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With Mrs. Stephens’ superintendence and economical 
management of the establishment, the Committee have 
much pleasure in expresing their satisfaction ; her duties 
as Matron and Instructress to the boys, liave been ably 
fulfilled, and she has always carried out the directions 
of the attendant physician, with judgment and ability.

The third annual report of the Committee of Managers 
of the Boys’ Home, Easton Road, London, England, has 
been received from the Honorary Secretary, George 
Bell Esq., and read with the greatest interest. The 
good and great work so successfully carried out in our 
Fatherland, cannot fail to encourage us to further and 
increased energy, to follow so noble an example.

The Committee feel convinced, that the establishment 
and maintenance of Homes for destitute boys, is the 
best and most promising mode of relieving our city of 
its juvenile destitution and crime, and they therefore 
earnestly entreat such pecuniary assistance, as may en­
able them to continue and extend their efforts for so de­
sirable an object. Subscribers and friends to the Insti­
tution are invited to inspect the Boys’ Home, at any 
time convenient to them. Subscriptions and donations 
may be'paid to any of the Committee, to R. Milroy Esq,, 
Montreal Bank, and to the Treasurer; or can be left at 
the Homo.

MARY COSENS,
Secretary.


